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October 4, 1990

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370
Requested Technical Specifications Changes (T.S. 3/4.6.5.1)
Containment Ice Condenser Ice Bed Ice Weight Reduction
Supplement

Gentlement

My letter of June 7, 1990 submitted (pursuant to 10 CFR 50.4 and 50.90)
1,1 cense Amendment Requests to Appendix A. Technical Specifications (T.S.),
of Facility Operating Licenses NPF-9 and NPF-17 for McGuire Nuclear Station !

Units 1 and 2, respectively. The requested amendments reduce the required
ice bed ice weight of the containment ice condenser, and correct an error in
the T.S.'s Bases section. The " Notice of Consideration of Issuance of ,

Amendments to Facility Operating Licenses and Prope.ed No Significant. i

llazards Consideration Determination and Opportunity for llearing" related to i

the requested amendments was published in the Federal Register on August 8, ;

1990.

Included in the above referenced submittal as Attachment 2A in support of
the requested changes was "The McGuire Nuclear Station FSAR 1989 Containment
Pressure Calculation".- Please find attached an updated FSAR Table 6.2.1-16
pertaining to ECCS and spray flow rates assumed in the FSAR Section

'6.2.1.3.4 McGuire containment pressure calculation. This-updated table does
not-alter or invalidate any information contained in the June 7th submittal,
but rather contains supplemental information regarding the referenced
Attachment 2A that 1s being provided for your information and use. This

~

information will also be included in the applicable annual FSAR update along
with the rest of the Attachment 2A information.

i<

Since this. letter contains information supplementing that provided in my i

Jun' 7. 1990 submittal which is currently under review and is bounded by the
. contents of that submittal, the previous amendments, justification and'

safety analysis, and-significant hazards considerations remain valid.
Should there be any questions concerning this matter or.if additional ~
information is required, please contact Mr. P. B. Nardoci at (704) 373-7432.

Very truly yours,

- M'
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Mr. S~. D.LEbneter,-Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

'

!,

101 Marietta St., NW.~, Suite 2900 ,
'

Atlanta, Georgia 30329
i-

Mr. D._H. Brown, Chief -|
Radiation Protection Branch r

Division of Facility Services
Department of Human Resources
701 Barbour Drive
Raleigh, North-Carolina 27603-2008

.

.

Mr. T. A. Reed, Project Manager !
* .

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U..S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission >

One White Flint North, Hail Code 9H3 -i

Washington, D.C. 20555
is i

Mr.- P. K. VanDoorn
-NRC Resident Inspector ,

McGuire Nuclear Station a
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